
Churubusco High School 
Fine Arts Department 

 
We are thrilled to announce that the Churubusco High School Fine Arts Department will be bringing The SpongeBob 
Musical (November 10 & 11, 2023) and 12 Angry Jurors (April 26 & 27, 2024) to the Harold Norman Stage this 
school year. The tradition of producing entertaining and quality entertainment continues as we celebrate 50 YEARS 
of musical theater at Churubusco High School! 
 

The Churubusco High School Fine Arts theater patronage fund was established in 1975. Donations to this fund help 
pay for sound equipment, lighting, set pieces, storage facilities, costumes, etc. Also, a percentage of the collections 
go into an endowment fund held by the Community Foundation of Whitley County and a scholarship is awarded to a 
senior Thespian each spring. This year, patronage funds will be used to purchase new side stage curtains and 
valances as our current curtains are in desperate need of replacement. A new front curtain was purchased in 
2022 with funds from the 45th CHS Anniversary Musical Theater Show (simply called “Harold’s Show”) and gifts 
in memory of Harold Norman. When you choose to be a patron or business sponsor, your name/business will 
appear in our programs for the 2023-2024 theater season. All gifts are tax-deductible. 

 
In the fall of 2022, we began our “Lights Up!” campaign to raise $195,000 to replace and upgrade our  
40-year old stage lighting system with new LED technology. We are excited to announce that – in less than a 
year – we have already reached our goal and the lights are fully funded! We are extremely grateful to our 
alumni, family, friends, community, school, and numerous grant foundations for partnering with us and 
contributing generously to this campaign to ensure our students will have the best experiences possible while 
showcasing and developing their theatrical and musical talents at Churubusco High School. 
 
Support from our alumni and community is crucial in bringing CHS productions to life and providing our students with 
experiences they will cherish for a lifetime. We appreciate contributions from our patrons and thank you for the 
continued support of our theater program at Churubusco High School. We look forward to seeing you at a Fine Arts 
production this year! 

 
To have your patronage listed in the fall musical program, please reply by October 10, 2023. 

 
 

                2023/2024 CHURUBUSCO HIGH SCHOOL FINE ARTS PATRONAGE FORM 

 
Individual/Business Name:   

(If a Thespian, please add an asterisk (*) by the appropriate name.) 
 
Mailing Address:   

Email:   

Name of CHS Student Who Contacted You (optional):     

Business Sponsor $100+ 
Your business name will be the sole sponsor of a page in the program for 2023-2024. 

 

Platinum Level $100+ 

Gold Level $75-99 

Silver Level $50-74 

Bronze Level $20-49 
 
 
 

Total Amount Submitting $   

Please make checks payable to: 
Churubusco High School 

Attn: Fine Arts Department 
1 Eagle Drive 

Churubusco, IN 46723 
 
 

Thank you for supporting our students! 


